
Hello Poppy Class 

 

 
 

Hello, how are you?  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and still smiling.  Thank you so much for 

emailing some lovely messages and photographs.  It has been so nice to 

see your smiley faces   and share your experiences.  You all look like 

you have grown lots! It must be this sunshine helping you to grow. 

 

Our class topic this term was ‘Beachcombers’.  It was a really good topic 

and the children would have enjoyed it.  If you would like to do some 

topic work at home, I have posted the home learning ideas on our class 

page.  There is also a suggested book list that links to the topic.  Some of 

these books you may already have at home.  I have also attached some 

fun facts that the children might enjoy reading. 

 

A parent has asked for some ‘White Rose’ worksheets that they can do at 

home with their children.  They are on our class page for you to access.  

These are simple sheets with pictorial support.  If you have a printer you 

could print them or copy the diagrams. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to email myself or Mr Woodward, if you have any 

questions or concerns you’d like to share.  We are still here to support 

you and your children. 

 

Remember… keep reading, working a little, being active and doing 

something fun everyday! 

  

I hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  

 


